
NAAFA, 
 
Some of my current clients received a letter from the University of Wisconsin 
Alum Association (see copy attached) about a special discount available if they 
have American Family Insurance and are an alumn.  My clients had called me 
about this discount but I told them that I didn't recall any discount available for 
this.  They sent me a copy of the letter.  I've attached a copy of the letter. 
 
I decided to call the number on the letter to see what this was all about. The rep on 
the phone advised that he had to re-quote both my home and auto insurance in 
order to get this discount.  I told the rep that I had an agent and would contact him 
about this discount.  He advised me that the only way to get the discount would be 
to have my policies rewritten through AMFAM Connect. 
 
Basically, AMFAM Connect is re-writing current American Family business back 
into American Family.  One last thing, the rep for AMFAM Connect advised that 
they have different rates than normal agents do.  Can you imagine how many 
members of the alumni association there are getting these letters?  Another way for 
AMFAM to get the agent out of the picture. 
 
[Scroll down to see the AM Fam U of Wi Connect letter] 
 




